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the
GARDENof PEAGE
A MEMORIAL TO VIQTIME OF HOMICQIDE

Tou are cordially invited to attend the

F1rTH ANNUAL PROGRAM to HONOR
HoMICIDE VICTIMS at the GARDEN of PEACE
Thursday, September 17, 2009 - 5:30-7:30 pm, Rain or Shine

Guests may visit the Garden prior to the event and also attend an

informal Potluck Community Supper immediately following the ceremany.

The Garden is located on the upper plaza between the
MeCormack State Office Building and 100 Cambridge Street, Baston.

To help with planning and event logistics please RSVP by emailing us
at info@gardenofpeacememarial. org or by calling 617.523.0402

If you are interested in contributing an item to the Potluck supper or to volunteer to help

with the event, please contact Diane MacDonald at 781.258.3540 or dimac711@comeast. net

S S If you would like to bring a photo ar written remembrance of your loved one, a special remembrance
board will be available for displaying these mementos. This year, to mark the Fifth Anniversary of the Garden,
b N

we will also create a slide show for viewing at the Honor Program. If you would like your loved one's photo

included in this exhibit, please e-mail it to us at: info@gardenofpeacememorial.org by Friday, August 28th.

PO Box 8382 - Boston MA 02114 - www.gardenofpeacememorial. org




You are cordially invited to attend the
Fifth Annual Program
to Honor Homicide Victims
at the Garden of Peace
Thursday, September 17, 2009

5:30-7:30 pm, Rain or Shine

Peace Games CEO Eric Dawson will be the keynote speaker.
Homicide Survivor speakers will be Arlene Meara, Sathy Men and Arnie Muscovitz.

Guests may visit the Garden prior to the event and also attend an informal Potluck Community
Supper immediately following the ceremony.

The Garden is located on the upper plaza between the McCormack State Office Building and 100
Cambridge Street, Boston.

If you are interested in contributing an item to the Potluck supper or to volunteer to help with the
event, please contact Diane MacDonald at 781.258.3540 or dimac711@comcast.net

If you would like to bring a photo or written remembrance of your loved one,
A special remembrance board will be available for displaying these mementos.

This year, to mark the Fifth Anniversary of the Garden, we will also create a slide show for
viewing at the Honor Program. If you would like your loved one's photo included in this exhibit,
please e-mail it to us at: info@gardenofpeacememorial.org.



